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September 9, 1999 

Kelly Grimes 
Mac Lake Tavern 
Nl0202 Hwy K 
Trego, WI 54888 

Subject: Water Sample Results - PWS # 86605035 

Dear Ms. Grimes: 

On August 23, 1999, I collected a water sample form the well serving the above facility . The sample was 
analyzed for the presence of Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC's). VOC's are common components of 
solvents, cleaners, degreasers, and fuels. 

I have enclosed a copy of the lab results . At the time of sampling, there were no detects of any of the 
compounds that were analyzed. Your water therefore meets state and federal drinking water standards 
forVOC's . 

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed results, please contact me at 715/635-4054. 

Sincerely, 
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Nadene Cable 
Drinking Water & Groundwater Specialist 

cc: Public Water Section - DG/2 
Jamie Dunn - Spooner 
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